
Stop the Rollback: SB 301 will gut the previous provisions of SB 1589 and will 

undermine Public Safety and River Health.  

My name is Brad Sheehan, and I live in unincorporated Washington County near 

Portland. 

As an avid Willamette River user of both kayaks and canoes, I have witnessed the 

shoreline destruction, damage to docks, and the dangerous waves that heavy 

wake boats generate that can capsize smaller craft. 

Please Act to keep the critical river protections under SB 1589 (2022) and  
vote against the newly introduced SB 301 and its -1 Amendment.  
 

Thank You, 

Brad Sheehan 

 


